



202- 940 BLANSHARD STREET • PO BOX 9850 STN PROV GOVT • VICTORIA BC V8W 9T5

February 12, 2014

Input Requested on Taxi Standards Discussion Paper

On February 13, 2014, the Board is publishing a discussion paper about how taxi companies in BC collect, use and manage data about their taxi operation. We invite input from taxi companies, dispatch companies, local governments, and interested individuals. Please comment by March 3, 2014.

As we said in November, the Board initiated the Taxi Standards Project to enable and encourage taxi companies to provide data that is relevant and reliable when they apply for additional taxis. We want to help taxi companies choose what data to collect and report in their applications, and to expand their use of data in setting measurable performance targets.

Information in the report was gathered at meetings with taxi companies and dispatch system manufacturers. We also surveyed local governments about taxi data matters. The discussion paper reports what we learned. It includes ten recommendations that involve or affect taxi companies in BC. We are inviting comments and ideas before we publish a final report in early Spring 2014. Please submit your comments to:

Passenger Transportation Board

202 - 940 Blanshard Street Location:

Victoria, British Columbia V8W 9T5

PO Box 9850 STN PROV GOVT Mail:

Victoria, British Columbia V8W 9T5

250-953-3777 Fax: 250-953-3788 Phone:

Email: ptboard@gov.bc.ca

More Info

Discussion Paper | Taxi Standards Report (posted February 13, 2014)

Web Page | Taxi Standards Project

Phone: (250) 953-3777 Fax: (250) 953-3788 Email: ptboard@gov.bc.ca Web: www.ptboard.bc.ca